
Open Afternoon 

Reception Intake 2022 

Wednesday 1st December 2021 1.30pm 
 

Do you have a child who was born between  

1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018? 

 

If so then your child is due to start school in September 2022. 

 

If you live in The Deepings or the surrounding villages please come and visit our 

school. 

 

We would like to take the opportunity to showcase our school and provide you 

with all the information that you need in preparation for your child starting 

school in September 2022. 

 

Please contact the school office at enquiries@linchfield-cit.co.uk 

or call 01778 347450 to book a place. 

       
At Linchfield Community Primary School we pride ourselves in offering quality 

first hand, memorable learning experiences to all of the children.  

Inspiring opportunities are provided to enable our children to become ambitious, 

confident citizens who are inquisitive, self-motivated, lifelong learners.  

Every child at Linchfield Community Primary School is given the chance to 

achieve their full potential, whatever that may be. 

If you are unable to attend our Open Afternoons please contact the school 

office to arrange a personal tour of the school at a time 

which is convenient to you.   
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